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ICI Global welcomes the collaborative effort of the Securities and Futures
Commission (SFC) and Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited (HKEx) on the
proposed enhancements to the listing regulation in Hong Kong. The proposal aims to
further clarify and simplify the process for reviewing and approving listing applications,
so they can be vetted and approved more efficiently. We applaud these goals. We
hope that the new listing structure will improve the overall quality and transparency of
the listing process, strengthening investor protection.
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